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Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Please accept my sincere apologies but due to unforeseen circumstances, the school show 
High School Musical due to be performed next week, has had to be postponed. I understand 
that this will be disappointing for the pupils who have put so much effort and hard work into 
the preparations for the show, but we are not able to go ahead as planned.  
 
There will be an opportunity for an extract of the show to be performed at the forthcoming 
Year 6 Induction for incoming pupils in July.   
 
An alternative date for the performance to take place will be scheduled and information will 
be shared in due course allowing for further preparation time.  
 
A refund will be issued for any tickets sold to date.  
 
I know that when we are able to host the show, it will be a wonderful event and I am very 
much looking forward to being in the audience. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


